
 Here’s some important pieces of 

information about the last week of 

school: 

 

**School is closed Monday, May 31 in 

observance of Memorial Day. 

**ALL STUDENTS will enjoy a picnic 

lunch at 11:15 outside Thursday, June 3, 

and Friday, June 4. 

**Friday, June 4 is the last day of school. 

June 7-11 we are open for DAYCARE 

STUDENTS ONLY. Summer Camp begins 

June 14. 


